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Castlelyons/Bridesbridge Tidy Towns & Heritage Group “…the difference is me!..”
•The Litter Challenge Competition is underway so let’s all do our bit to help; if you see litter pick it up but let’s
aim not to drop it in the first place!
• Clean up nights continue every Tuesday & Thursday evenings. The plan is to meet outside the Community
Centre on Thursday nights at 7.30 to hear the evening’s plan of action. We are actively looking for more
volunteers and even if you can make one night a fortnight/month we would love you to come along.
• JUNIOR TIDY TOWNS – This fun and active group will be launched in the coming week and will have regular -
meet ups throughout the Summer where fun and environmental awareness will be nurtured and efforts by our
young parishioners to keep our villages tidy will be rewarded! More info soon! Contact Breda for details – 087-
6312561.

“Tidy Towns Tips”

Can I Recycle Polystyrene?
Polystyrene is fully recyclable and can be recycled at your local recycling centre. Aero board is made from

polystyrene, which is a form of plastic. This means that it can be recycled, but needs to be recycled in the correct
way. You will be able to bring it to your local recycling centre for recycling.

Can I Recycle Aerosol Cans?
Aerosol cans can go into your household recycling bin, once they are empty and the lids are off. Do not pierce the

cans or damage them in any way.

Coolagown 5K Road Race & Walk
The Road Race and walk takes place on Thursday 12th June –
Walkers 6.30pm-7pm        Runners – 8pm
Registration from 6pm at the Farriers Bar, Coolagown. Entry fee €8. LOTS of generous cash
prizes, spot prizes. Refreshments served in Farriers Bar. This is being run in conjunction with
St Nicholas A.C.. Further enquiries to Pat O’Sullivan – 087-8188612 or email
stnicholasathleticsclub@gmail.com.  Proceeds to Coolagown Development Group
and Kilmagner N.S. Thank you to sponsors Rathbarry Stud and Fitzgerald Fallon Animal Services.

Community Council Elections 2014
Having spent many exhaustive hours on identifying all those eligible to vote in the Castlelyons Community
Council Elections they are now nearing competition so please consider carefully who you would like to
represent you in your parish on the Community Council. Many thanks to James & James and the weary band in
compiling and organising this election process.

Abbey Lane Blossoming.
If you haven’t already done so, take a stroll up Abbey Lane in the coming days as it really is a sight to behold at
the moment! – the White Thorn and the “Ladies Lace” are both in full bloom and have transformed the
hedgerows into beautiful white borders. It won’t last long so if you get a chance have a look.

BEST OF LUCK to all those students in our parish who
are doing exams in the coming weeks. We wish you
all the very best.
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Intermediate GAA Club – [Club Main Sponsor  :  South Coast Logistics]
• Hurling Championship Time - PI Hurling Championship
Castlelyons take on Watergrasshill in the first round of the PIH Championship on Sunday in Rathcormac. This is
the match that has been targeted by team and management since the championship draw was made back in
December 2013. A repeat of last years county semi final, which Castlelyons won on that occasion in Pairc Ui
Rinn by 9 points, this is going to be a serious test of the hurling ability and character of the whole panel. Please
come out and support the team on Sunday as this promises to be a battle to the finish and the team will need
all the encouragement they can get.   Remember   Rathcormac on Sunday 1st June @ 3.00 pm.
•Well done to Colm Barry and Colm Spillane who were on the Cork Intermediate panel for the championship
match against Waterford in Thurles on Sunday last. Colm Spillane came on after 40 mins and had a fine game
scoring a point in the second half.
•Fixtures - PIH Championship V Watergrasshill in Rathcormac on Sun 1st June @ 3.00 pm.
•Best of Luck - Next week many of our  players will be sitting either Junior or Leaving Certificate exams. We
wish them all every success in the exams and best of luck for the future.
• Lotto Results for  26/05/2014.   The numbers drawn were 1, 9, 11, 25. There was no winner. The jackpot was
€7400. Next draw will take place in Community Centre on Tue 3rd June @ 9.30 pm. Following won € 20 - Ned
Fitzgerald (NF), Mary McNulty (MMcN), Sarah Granville (JH), Elaine Murphy (MM), Declan Sexton (SS), Siobhan
Collins (PC), Declan Martin (JM), Kathleen Howard (PO)

Juvenile GAA (main sponsors Super Valu, Fermoy)
• Cul Camp 2014
Dave Hegarty ( Cul Camp Coordinator) is currently taking registrations for this years Cul Camp(30th June to 4th
July). Prices: 55euro 1st child, 45euro 2nd child & 32euro for 3rd and subsequent children. Alternatively you can
register online at www.kelloggsculcamps.gaa.ie.

Pipeband Lotto. Numbers drawn: 18, 19, 22, 24. No winner. €15 to Noreen Moroney, Peg Moloney both c/o Eilis
O’Brien, Barry Murphy, Rita & Mark both c/o Mark Broderick, Mick Cummins c/o Ann MurphyJames Ronayne c/o
Nellie Ronayne, Cal Moroney c/o Eilis O’Brien, Just Us c/o Mary O’Brien, Maura & Joan, Maura & Noan c/o Maura
O’Sullivan. Next weeks jackpot €14,000! So play early and play often. Draw in the Abbey Tavern.

Pitch & Putt Club
•Congratulations to Kevin Cotter and Willie Casey on winning the Riordan's Supervalu sponsored Spring
Leagues. They had to give it their all to beat Noel Cronin and John Milward.
•The Holton Shield competition will conclude this weekend, with Kevin Cotter and Phillip Murphy contesting
the final.
•This Sunday sees us holding our annual church gate collection at all masses in the Parish. We would appreciate
your support - any little bit helps.
•We would welcome any new members - you will get lots of fresh air for a low cost. Membership prices are
displayed in window of clubhouse. We hope some juveniles will join us as we're trying to organise a few play
evenings during the summer.
Check out our Facebook page - Castlelyons Pitch and Putt

Camogie Club
•U6 & U8 - It has been a busy 2 weeks for our U6 & U8 girls. Last week we travelled to Ballygiblin to take on a
strong St Fanahan's side. All of the girls played well on the day and enjoyed the challenge match. Last Monday
night we travelled to play Fr O'Neill's in our 2nd league match at their home pitch. On the night we had 18 girls
ranging from U8 to U6 and everyone got plenty of game time. Thanks to all the girls & parents for travelling.
Training continues Wed nights 7-8pm & Saturdays. The next match should be a camogie blitz on Saturday 7th
June at Fr O'Neill's grounds. If your child would like to become involved please contact Pat on 087-8188612. Cul
Camp also takes place this year from the 30th June to the 4th July - this can be booked online or through any
manager.
•U10 - After taking a little break for their holy communion the U10's are back training on Saturday mornings
from 11-12. They will have a busy few weeks ahead with several matches to be played. They played their first
league match last Tuesday away to Castlemartyr.
•U14 - Last week our under 14s played away to Valley Rovers. They were very strong in the first half and in poor
conditions they played very good hurling. thanks to all the parents for travelling. Our under 14's also played a very
strong Enniskeane side last Friday evening in Fr Ferris Field. This team is improving every time they play together
and yet again put on a great performance. It was an exciting display to the final whistle. Well done girls.


